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MICHAEL CONNOR
CHIEF OF POLICE

July 7, 2020

I am writing to inform you that the Internal Affairs Investigation (Case #2020-00006028)
that was commenced on June 11, 2020 after your formal complaint has been concluded.
Your complaint was against Officer Adam Beal, Officer Jason Parrish and Sergeant
Theodore Baker. The results of the investigation are as follows:

Officer Beal — Sustained (Policy Violation)
Officer Parrish — Unfounded
Sergeant Baker — Unfounded

Subsequent to your complaint and the investigation that was conducted, it was
determined that there is a need for additional training in the area of Domestic

Violence/Battery complaints, and that training will be conducted immediately.

I appreciate you taking the time to voice your concerns and work with us through the
process. If I may be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Connor
Chief of Police



